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May 5, 2006
 
 
Donna M. Bork
221 N. Lyndon Street
Adams, WI  53910
 
c/o Attorney Daniel P. Dunn
Dunn Law Offices
330 East Wilson Street, Suite 100
Madison, WI  53703
 
            RE:       Petition for Reconsideration
 
Dear Ms. Bork:
 
The Wisconsin Board of Nursing, has reviewed your petition for reconsideration of its prior decision denying your admission
to the Impaired Professionals Program.  Upon review of the information which you provided in support of your request, the
Board has modified its original findings as you had requested, however, the Board affirmed its original decision to deny your
admission to IPP:
 
1.         On July 17, 2005, Ms. Bork was ‘on call’ and at the hospital when she was paged to the operating room to
administer anesthesia for a birth.  Ms. Bork failed to respond to the page for approximately one hour but was eventually
contacted and she did report to the operating room late.  
 
2.         The reason for denial is that you failed to respond pages in a timely manner while you were ‘on call’ and on the
premises due to your abuse of drugs and this conduct tended to place your patients at risk.
 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT THIS LETTER CONSTITUTES THE DENIAL OF YOUR PETITION FOR
RECONSIDERATION OF THE DECISION DENYING YOUR ADMISSION TO THE IMPAIRED PROFESSIONALS
PROGRAM.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
 
Marilyn A. Kaufmann, R.N., Ph.D.                               5/3/06
Chair


